Dear Americana Parents
Don’t miss our next program:  US money and the Americana Store.  When?  Saturday, May 16th 3:00-4:30 pm at the Ambassador’s residence.  Our goal this month:  to prepare our children to recognize US coins and learn how to make change so that they’re prepared for their trip to the US this summer.  We’ll prepare them through educational activities first and then give them a chance to spend their money at our Americana Store.

If you and your children are interested, we need you to do three things:

1. RSVP as soon as possible with your names (for the list for the guards) and your children’s names and ages (so we have age-appropriate educational activities).

2. Try to bring at least $1.00 in change with you for each of your children to spend.  If you don’t have a dollar in change, don’t worry about it; your child(ren) will be given money to spend in the store and will have equal opportunities to purchase items.

3. If you or your company have giveaways (logoed items or other) that you can donate to our store for the children to buy, we would greatly appreciate any and everything (t-shirts, pens, pencils, key chains, jewelry, toys).  Thanks!
Hope to see you there!

Americana Committee
